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Washington State Issues New Rules for Paid Family and Medical Leave

The Washington Employment Security Department (ESD) adopted new rules for the state's Paid Family and
Medical Leave Act (PFML) regarding employer reporting requirements, child placement, and self-employment
elective coverage requirements. The new rules become effective July 1, 2023.

Read the full Update here.
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